
ISU School of Information Technology 

Undergraduate Advising 

1. Whom do we advise?  The School of IT advises students beginning their sophomore year.

Freshmen IT majors should see U-College for their advising needs.

2. Which courses are available? A tool called Coursefinder.ilstu.edu is open prior to Advance

Registration and shows all course sections (including those that are filled) as well as general

education & IAI courses by course attribute.

3. What if there are no seats left? The IT department will email you a link to the IT waiting list.

The link can also be found on the School of IT website.

4. All IT classes require a grade of C or better to pass.

5. If you’re not sure about something, please feel free to email us with any questions.

6. Here is the link to our advising page to make appointments - https://it.illinoisstate.edu/
academics/advising/

Thank you! 

Laurie J. Helms & Marcus Gruwell IT Advisors, ISU School of Information 
Technology 302 Old Union -  Email: ljhelms1@ilstu.edu    mmgruwe@ilstu.edu
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